
Welcome to Year 2 (Puffin Class)
We are looking forward to building up a good working relationship to make the coming year
a happy and successful one for your child.

Here is some information that might help with the year ahead:

Contact with me
Your class dojo from last year will continue to work and the messaging system will now come through to me (as
some of you already are aware!) so please feel free to message me with anything through this. I cannot
guarantee to get back to you straight away but I will message as soon as I can.
If you would like to see me or talk with me then please let me know and we can arrange a meeting or a phone
call, whichever works best for you.

Reading
Please encourage your child to read daily, this can include them listening to a story to help develop their story
language. Reading books are changed on weekly due to their book in read, write it.  It is very important for
fluency, confidence and comprehension for a child to read the same book more than once.  You will all be
receiving their reading record bag with their current book in the next few days. I will try and look at these
regularly so please just write about the books they have read.

Home Learning
All home learning will be set through google classrooms.  However homework should always be reading,
phonics practice and practicing their times tables as well as the suggestions I put on google classrooms.

Morning routine
Many thanks to you all for lining up outside my door and being patient with the children that are settling in and
sorting themselves out. This should start getting quicker as the children get used to the routine.

PE
Puffin Class usually has PE on a Monday and Thursday.  Thank you for your support so far.

Please can your child come in with water in a water bottle.  If they have water they can have it on their desks.
If they have juice they have to put it on the table as if it spills it will stain the carpet.  Thank you

Any questions please ask, many thanks,
Mrs Cohen


